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Dredging (Q Class) 

Capital Budget Summary 

 

      
Note: Chart data provided in the Appendix 

● The Proposed Capital Budget and Program includes 17 projects: 11 stand-alone/one-time 
and 6 multi-year/recurring.  

● New project funding is provided for FY25 Dredging Program (Q592800, p. 266 of the capital 
budget book) for $2,098,500 in General Fund PAYGO and MD Waterway Improvement 
funds. 

-

2,000,000

4,000,000

6,000,000

8,000,000

10,000,000

12,000,000

14,000,000

16,000,000

Prior
Approved

FY25 FY26 FY27 FY28 FY29

FY24 Approved vs FY25 Proposed

FY24 Approved FY25 Proposed



Analysis of the FY25 Proposed Capital Budget and Program 
 

 
3 

 

 
Capital Budget – Key Observations and Recommendations 

 
1. Project Complete – Severn River HW Dredging 2 (Q582300, p. 268) – This project 

is complete and the Administration advised the remaining funding can be released. 
Therefore, we recommend reducing prior approved MD Waterway Improvement 
funds by $89,000. 

2. Estimated Project Costs Reduced – Yantz & Saltworks Creek Drdg (Q584900, p. 
270) – Estimated project costs were reduced. The Administration advised that the excess 
funds can be released. We recommend reducing the prior approved appropriation 
by $84,000; reduce prior approved General County Bonds by $69,000 and prior 
approved MD Waterway Improvement funds by $15,000. 

3. Estimated Project Costs Reduced – Grays Crk & Hunters Hbr Drdg (Q585000, p. 
271) – Estimated project costs were reduced. The Administration advised that the excess 
funds can be released. We recommend reducing the prior approved appropriation 
by $366,000; reduce prior approved General County Bonds by $177,000 and 
prior approved MD Waterway Improvement funds by $189,000.      
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Appendix: Chart Data 
 

FY25 Proposed Capital Budget and Program vs FY24 Approved 

 
 

 

 

 

 


